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ANNOUNCEMENT
DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR REGARDING 

THE 2025 FINANCIAL SERVICES AGREEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Datang International Power Generation Co., Ltd. (the 
“Company”) dated 28 August 2025 in relation to the 2025 Financial Services Agreement (the 
“Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall 
have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement, a circular containing, amongst others, details of the 2025 
Financial Services Agreement, a letter from the independent board committee and a letter from the 
independent financial adviser, both advising on the terms of the provision of deposit services under 
the 2025 Financial Services Agreement (the “Circular”) was expected to be despatched by the 
Company to the Shareholders on or before 9 October 2025.

As more time is required for the Company to prepare the information to be included in the 
Circular, the despatch date of the Circular is expected to be postponed to a date falling on or 
before 13 October 2025.

By order of the Board
Sun Yanwen

Joint Company Secretary

Beijing, the PRC, 9 October 2025
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